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SEEKING VOLUNTEERS! 

 
In addition to making other changes, the Court's new Local Rule 83.10 

regarding appointments of pro bono counsel creates a new Volunteer Panel 

of attorneys.  The Court will look first to the list of Volunteer Panel attorneys 

when making appointments for indigent litigants in civil cases.  Especially for 

newer lawyers, this could be a great opportunity to get on your feet and 

speak in the courtroom.  If you are interested in being a member of the 

District of Connecticut's Volunteer Panel, please send an email to the Clerk's 

office including your name, address, telephone number, District Court bar 

number, and email address.  Please see the new rule for details. 
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